
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2) – Miss Walton 

 
Newsletter #14 – Messages: 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Organising new seats and classroom responsibilities 

• Planning and exploring the features of a balanced argument 

• Exploring Inuit artists and their work 

• Understanding metric measures 

• Exploring the ‘-ough’ letter string 

• PE (twice!) 

• Frozen Kingdoms – introductory knowledge 

• Looking at bridges and how they are built 
Homework for this week: 
Spellings – 10 spellings available on class page. Also written in children’s diaries. Children know which 
ones they are working on. 
Reading comprehension – To be completed on the worksheet. 
Maths – Worksheet on converting metric measures. We have been doing this in class this week. 
 
Notices: 

• PE days are now Thursday PM (as usual) and Friday AM. Mr Tomlinson has said that 
children are able to come in to school on a Friday morning in their PE kit, with a change of 
uniform for afterwards. Children doing cross country at lunchtime will not need to do this.  

• SATS information talk – Tuesday 6th February @ 3:45pm. A form will be sent out shortly 
which will also ask for any questions in advance, so that I can tailor the session to your queries. 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Walton, Mrs Parry and Mrs Smith 😊 
UKS2 team 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher    Mrs Smith – Teaching Partner (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 5th January 2024 
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